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We’re stoked to share that 2020 has kickstarted on a great note! We hosted our first Alumni 

Connect event at the school premises on January 25. What made this event special and 

engaging was the fact that our Principal Ma’am, Mrs. Richa Agnihotri hosted the alumni for a 

coffee catch up. 

 

 
 

 
 

We had representation from 10 batches with 20 alumni who turned up for the event and brought 

a great energy to the room. Principal Ma’am was delighted to be acquainted with the Alumni and 

shared thoughts on how the Alumni Association could be a great partner for taking up initiatives 

for the students of the school. They shared their guidance on how instrumental the Alumni 

Association can be for educational bodies and that they’re very excited to partner and work 

closely with the alumni across different fields.  

 



The conversation was free flowing with the alumni keen to understand the dynamics of the 

school governance in the present day as well as share beautiful memories and anecdotes that 

enriched their school life. There were lots of great ideas and a chance for everyone to 

brainstorm and share their thoughts on how we can continue to build on this and engage a 

wider set of alumni going forward.  

 

Onwards to many more engaging events with the Alumni, school and students! 

 

Cheers, 

Sanskriti School Alumni Association 

 

 


